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Via email enquiries@cpgmhealthcare.co.uk to be sent to all Providers 
 

 
Dear Pharmacy Contractor 

Thank you for continuing to deliver the EHC (emergency hormonal contraceptive) service. 

This letter is to confirm the existing service specification and contract (dated 31st March 

2025) will be extended from 1st April 2025 until further notice. 

There will be separate communication in due course regarding any updates to the service once 

they are available. 

  

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Erica Nixon 
Public Health Commissioning and Improvement Manager 
 
Cc Ben Willmot, Public Health Specialist, Rochdale Borough Council 
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